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‘body of the pipe, 
10 

lindrical form 

'15 

.yl/qat substantial, ow'ofgmetal to a‘sh'ape re- ' 

vi'axis to, 

substantially cylindrical pipe into a pipe 
with'a shape or cross-section resembling an 
'elli'pseor oval, and simultaneously or after 
iward press together the longitudinal por 
tions of the more or less elliptical or oval 
pipe at 

form longitudinal ribs on the pipe. 
"Preferably at the same time I change the 

that is the pipe irrespec 
tive of the ribs, back to a substantially cy 

by making the longer and 
shorterli‘axes ofthe said shape e uali How 
ever, this step may be omitted it a cylindrh 
cal ribbed pipe is not desired asa ?nished 
article. 
I claim—— _ 

7-1. The method of changing a substantially 
cylindrical pipe of substantially uniform 
wall-thickness‘ into a longitudinally ribbed 
pipe having substantially the same Wall thick 
ness, which "consists in changing the cross 
sectionofthe pi eby bending action With 

opposite sides of the major or longer > 

1,123,616, 

senibling an ellipse, and pressing together 
‘the proximate portions thereof at opposite l 
sides of the ends of the major axis of the 
said shape to form longitudinal ribs. 

2. The method of changing a substantially 
cylindrical pipe of substantially uniform 
Wall-thickness into a longitudinally ribbed 1 
pipe having substantially the same wall 
thickness, which consists ?rst in compressing 
the tube by bending action Without sub 
stantial How of metal to form a cross-section 
havingunequal axes, and then pressing to 
g'ether the proximate portions thereof at 
opposite sides of the ends of the longer axis 
to form longitudinal ribs and giving the 
body of the pipe a substantially cylindrical 
cross-section. 
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